
On the weekend of November 23/24, our parish will be taking a collection for the      

Catholic Campaign for Human Development (CCHD). Founded in 1970 by the U.S.       

Conference of Catholic Bishops, CCHD is a domestic anti-poverty program supporting 

community and economic development programs nationally and locally. One organiza-

tion receiving CCHD grants in our own archdiocese is Urban Roots. They fight local     

poverty by providing opportunities for youth to learn entrepreneurship and healthy      

eating while enhancing self-confidence and personal responsibility. Urban Roots is our 

focus for the 2019 campaign. Please help to support those 

and improve the lives of struggling individuals nationwide and in our communities. 

 

This weekend we recognize the vital work of organizations fighting poverty nationally 

and locally supported by the Catholic Campaign for Human Development (CCHD). Urban 

Roots, in St. Paul, MN, has been highlighted as an example of a successful, anti-poverty 

program working with youth that has received grants from CCHD. A collection will be 

taken to support important community efforts like Urban Roots. Please help provide    

opportunities for individuals to move out of poverty and be as generous as you are able 

November 23/24. 

 

Thank you to all who helped support the Catholic Campaign for Human Development 

that assists organizations fighting anti-poverty through economic and community        

development efforts locally and nationally. We raised___________ through your              

generosity. Thank you.

 


